
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Stakeholder Invitation 

DHHS is cordially inviting you to an EVV stakeholder meeting on Thursday, June 4th , 2020. We look 

forward to your attendance and participation.  

The 21st Century Cures Act, signed into federal law on December 13, 2016, contains a new Medicaid 

requirement for mandatory use of EVV for certain services. The EVV solution allows providers the 

convenience and option for checking in and checking out electronically using a mobile application on a 

smart phone or other smart device, or a phone call to an Interactive Voice Response (IVR) to record the 

exact date, time, and location of an authorized visit. In addition, EVV will assist with processing timely 

payments to providers. 

Nebraska has selected Tellus to assist with implementing EVV for the state’s Medicaid services. Tellus’s 

comprehensive, cloud-based solution enables Nebraska’s health care providers to focus their efforts on 

what matters most—improved patient care with better outcomes and operational efficiency. 

The purpose of these EVV stakeholder meetings is to engage providers, participants, advocacy groups, 

and state staff as the state works to implement the EVV project, with the goal of promoting collaboration 

among stakeholders. This effort will simplify the preparation for and deployment of the EVV solution to 

ensure that participants receive authorized, needed services in a timely manner.  

Due to the current pandemic constraints, we will be using remote meetings until further notice. The 

Thursday, June 4th , 2020 meeting will be held from 2:30 PM to 4 PM. This meeting will be conducted 

in two parts. Part 1 will be an overview of EVV and the mandate in the 21st Century Cures Act. In Part 2, 

Tellus will provide an introduction  and provide an overview of the upcoming EVV program through a 

demo of their solution.  

Virtual Meeting information can be found in your email. 

The Stakeholder Meeting Agenda is attached. 

DHHS values your input, we look forward to your attendance and participation on Thursday, June 4th, 

2020. 


